
INTERNAL STAFF UPDATE*
Tuesday, December 1, 2015

Flood - OPCON 5:

Today at 10:00 a.m., EMD returned to OPCON 5 (normal operating conditions) after the flood. 
EMD will continue recovery operations at the JFO.

Port Royal Property:

Last week, at the request of Rep. Shannon Erickson, Josh, Haley and Beth had a call with the 
Mayor of Port Royal, the Town Manager, and a Council Member regarding the potential sale of 
the Port Royal property owned by the SPA. The town leaders are concerned that the current sales 
contract will fall through and wanted to express their desire to provide input to the Department of 
Administration regarding the auction of the property if it does not sell. If the due diligence 
period ends on December 11th without any movement, then we will coordinate a meeting 
between town leaders and Director Marcia Adams. Following the call, Rep. Erickson indicated 
the town leaders were pleased with the conversation.

###

*This document is a transitory and temporary record created for short-term internal purposes
that includes informal materials that do not record decisions.
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